
Town of Whiting Select Board Meeting 
Unapproved Minutes 

Date:  Monday May 23rd, 2022 @ 5:00pm 

Attendance: 
SB- Bob Wood, Steve Quenneville, Marcia King 

Town Clerk- Heather Bouchard 

Visitors- 

Meeting opened at- 5:07pm 

Any additions or deletions from agenda: Dispatching for the Fire Department. The WVFD 
would like to have the 911 calls go directly to Shelburne, currently they go to Westminster and 
then get dispatched from Shelburne. To change the process to a one-step process, the Select 
Board would need to start the process with a letter to 911 requesting this change. The select 
board were all in favor of this and signed a letter to request this change. 

Larry Wilbur requested an increase in the appropriation for the Fire Department. The board said 
they would not be able to decide until they did the budget for next year. (Talked to Larry on 
phone) 

Public Comment/Unscheduled Appearances (limited to 15 minutes TOTAL) 

Minutes Approved from meeting dated: April 25th, 2022 

Old Business: 
New Business: Discuss Road work and Truck repairs. The select board discussed fixing the end of 
Sawyer-Needham Rd, the Shoreham-Whiting RD where the culvert was replaced, and ditching on 
Murray RD. They agreed to do these three projects this year. They will continue to discuss other 
projects. 

The Select Board voted to have the box on the Town Truck fixed or replaced. 
 
Executive Session: 

Review of mail/email received: A person requested to park overnight (a few times) in the Town 
Hall Parking this summer. The select board had to deny this request because the Town Hall will 
be under repair. 
Orders Approved: Yes 

Next scheduled meeting: 

June 27, 2022 @ 5:00pm 
Meeting Closed at- 6:21pm 


